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Dr. Peter Idahosa sanctioned by CPSA Hearing Tribunal 
 
Edmonton, AB – Dr. Peter Idahosa, a general practitioner from Calgary, was sanctioned by 
a CPSA Hearing Tribunal for failing to comply with CPSA’s Closing and Leaving a Medical 
Practice standard of practice. 
 
It was alleged that in 2022, Dr. Idahosa did not notify CPSA in advance that he was closing 
a practice location, did not ensure storage and disposition of confidential patient 
information, and did not properly dispose of medication, equipment and supplies, all 
contrary to the standard of practice. 
 
Dr. Idahosa admitted to the allegations and acknowledged that his conduct was 
unprofessional. The Tribunal accepted a joint submission on sanction and their orders 
included the following: 
 

- Dr. Idahosa’s practice permit is suspended for one month, to be served starting Feb. 
1, 2025 if Dr. Idahosa fails to complete the other orders from the Hearing Tribunal. 

- At his own cost, Dr. Idahosa must engage in one-on-one remediation with a medical 
ethicist, who must provide CPSA with reports on the remediation (which must be 
completed by Dec. 31, 2024). If the Complaints Director is satisfied with the final 
report from the medical ethicist, Dr. Idahosa’s suspension will be considered served. 

- Dr. Idahosa is responsible for 30% of the costs of investigation and hearing, to a 
maximum of $36,000. 
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The College of Physicians & Surgeons of Alberta is the regulator for all physicians, physician assistants and surgeons 
in the province and is governed by the Health Professions Act. Our role is to protect the public by issuing practice 
permits to those who meet educational and training criteria, hold Alberta physicians to ethical and medical practice 
standards, and investigate and resolve physician-related complaints. CPSA also ensures the safety and quality of 
medical and diagnostic testing services in Alberta through an independent accreditation program. 
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